
 

16 September 2020 
 

 

UCD REGISTRY 

Module registration in SFAREGS unavailable during Elective 
Allocation 

 

Dear Colleague, 
 
Just a reminder that we will allocate places to Elective modules for continuing undergraduates today, 
Wednesday 16 September 2020. 
 
Please note that SFAREGS (in Banner) should not be used for manual registration to modules between 
12 noon and 7:30pm today. You will be able to look at records during this time but not make changes. 
 
Online module registration will also close at 12 noon for all students and reopen on a phased basis 
between 5pm and 7:30pm. Students will still be able to confirm registration and complete Step 1 of online 
registration. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ryan Teevan 
 
Deputy Director 
Administrative Services 
UCD Registry 

 

 

Get in Touch 
 

 

UCD Registry 

 

Tierney Building 

    

This is an automated message. Please do not respond to this email. Click on the links above to contact us. 
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https://htmledit.squarefree.com/#0.1_
https://www.ucd.ie/registry/
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